SOUTH WOODFORD WATER DISTRICT
117-D CROSSFIELD DRIVE

VERSAILLES, KY 40383
PHONE: 859-783-1308

August 5, 2025

Executive Director Linda Bridwell
Public Service Commission

211 Sower Building

P. O.Box 615

Frankfort KY 40602-0615

RE: Case #2022-00035

Dear Executive Director Bridwell:

The South Woodford Water District will attempt to supply information for the following two
requests:;

1. Referring to the final Order entered on January 17, 2023, ordering paragraphs 6
and 7:

The South Woodford Water District hired an outside independent consultant, HMB, to
identify potential firms interested in providing distribution system maintenance to the
South Woodford Water District; assisted in preparing a RFIQ, and issued a RFIQ.

An advertisement for this RFIQ appeared in the Woodford Sun on or around April 17,
2025. Interested parties came by the water district office to obtain a copy of the RFIQ.
After receiving only one response, the South Woodford Water District felt there was no
need for further analysis.

2. Referring to South Woodford District’s response to Commission Staff’s Sixth
Request for Information, Item 1;

Gatewood Water Service was the only response received as a result of the Request for
Information and Qualifications (RFIQ) that was issued on or around April 17, 2025.

A copy of the advertisement for the RFIQ that was published in the Woodford Sun will
be filed separately.




It was as suspected there are not many firms/contractors willing to work in this area in
this field of service. Therefore, the South Woodford Water District respectful asks that
this relieve the water district of its duty in complying with ordering paragraphs 6 & 7 of
the final Order entered on January 17, 2023.

A copy of Gatewood Water Service’s response received as a result of the RFIQ will be
filed separately.

Sincerely,

‘ ") oo

David Huston, Chairman
Board of Commissioners



